
      

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 

Prayer Requests 

________________________________________________________
________________________________________________________
________________________________________________________
________________________________________________________ 
 

Mennonite Mission Network: Tomorrow, Service Adventure unit leaders will 
gather in San Antonio for a four-day meeting.  Pray that these leaders will have a 
renewing time of fellowship as they reflect on the past year and plan for the 
months ahead.  Service Adventure is a MMN program.  
  

Pancake & Sausage Breakfast –Umm! Bring your whole family and invite friends 
to come on Saturday, Feb. 18, 7-11 am for pancakes and sausage, egg bake, 
fruit, juice, coffee and MORE.  Don’t miss the homemade bake sale!  Breakfast is 
by donation with the proceeds going to our Building Fund. There are postcards in 
your mailboxes and extras on the shelf below for you to hand out to friends, as 
well as flyers to hang up at work or where you shop.  Also remember the list that 
was in your mailbox last week of items needed for this event and let Julie Landis 
know what you would like to donate.    

Finland Mennonite Church 
Looking up, Moving forward, Reaching out 

 

www.finlandmennonitechurch.org 

Pastor John Ehst 
Pastor’s email: pastorjohnehst@comcast.net 

Pastor John’s office hours:   Tues. 9-4, Wed. 12-4pm, Thurs. & Fri. 9-4 
Church office - 215-679-8980 

Church email: finlandmennonitechurch@comcast.net 
Elders – Alan Kratz 215-679-3311, Les Guntz 215-679-6425, David Landis 215-234-4045, 

Mark Livezey 267-923-8743, Darryl Wallace 215-541-4528, Jeff Janton 215-679-7330 

Visitation & Care Team - Marvin and Rachel Reinford 215-679-8598 
Mary Carlson 215-538-5422, Jim and Diane Dougherty 215-679-7190 
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The family that prays together stays together. 
 

Pre-service Prayer Meeting 8:10–8:20 am at front of sanctuary 
First Service 8:30 am – Second Service 11:00 am 

Sunday School 9:45-10:30 am 
Fellowship and refreshments 10:30-11:00 am 

Nursery care is provided during all morning services for children 3 years and under. 
 

FIRST SERVICE 
 

Worship in Song - (Please feel free to sit down during singing if you need to.)  

Offering           Caleb Kiefer & Roni Janton - Offertory 
(Please pass the attendance pads located under the seat by the center aisle.)   

Scripture Reading (brown pew Bible p.706, blue pew Bible p.1550)            Matt. 28:16-20 

Message - “What Is Passion?”                                  Scott Roth 
Children dismissed for Kids’ Kinection 
Sharing Time              Pastor John in charge 
Pastoral Prayer              
Closing Blessing 

SECOND SERVICE 
 

Worship in Song - (Please feel free to sit down during singing if you need to.)  

Offering              Caleb Kiefer & Roni Janton - Offertory 
(Please pass the attendance pads located under the seat by the center aisle)       

Sharing Time             Pastor John in charge 
Pastoral Prayer 
Scripture Reading (brown pew Bible p.706, blue pew Bible p.1550)            Matt. 28:16-20 

Message - “What Is Passion?”                                  Scott Roth       
Closing Blessing 

* * * * * * * * * * 

We welcome Scott Roth, Pastor of Children and Youth Ministries at  
New Eden Fellowship, as our guest speaker today. 

 

 
 

To Our Guests: 
 

We welcome you to our 
fellowship.  We would like to 
get to know you better.  
Please tell us about yourself 
by filling out the form below 
and placing it in the offering 
basket. 
  
Name: ___________________ 
 
Address: _________________ 
 
_________________________ 
 

Phone: ________________ 
 
E-mail: ___________________ 
 
 

   I am attending for the 

               first time. 
 

  I would like information  

          about your church. 
 

  I would like a call from 

    the Pastor. 
 
 

How can we minister to you? 
 
_________________________ 
_________________________
_________________________
_________________________
_________________________  
 
 

Sunday School Class Locations and Topics 
Upstairs hallway: First classroom – Jr. High Girls 
       Second classroom – Kindergarten through 2nd Grade 
       Third classroom – 3rd through 5th Grade 
      Fourth classroom – Jr. High Boys 
      Fifth classroom – High School  
Main floor hallway:  Last room on left – Preschool 
                     Second last room on left – Nursery facilities 
Gym:  Second room – Men’s Class, “God Establishes a Faithful People”  
            Third classroom – Post High – “I Am Second” 
            Fourth classroom – Prayer Room for anyone with prayer needs 
            Corner of gym – “Just Walk Across the Room” led by Kris Wint (11 
weeks) 
            Library - The class on “Grief” led by John Drescher is continuing 
            Around a table – “Preparing for Baptism” class led by Pastor John 
Sanctuary - “Basic Christianity” –led by Jim Dougherty & Mark Livezey  

Volunteers      Today           Next Week 
 

Greeters:         Mary Carlson & Brenda Madrill (1st)          Les & Martha Guntz (1st 
service) 
         Merv & Ellen Rutt (2nd service)          Alan & Tara Gilmore (2nd service) 

Nursery:         Norma Linck & Shannon Derstine (1st)    Maria Dibble & Rachel Reinford (1st 
ser) 
         Rachel Kiefer & Anita Livezey (S.S.)         Mindy Rahn & Diane Dougherty (S.S.) 
          Jana Scheetz & Christy Novak (2nd ser)   Jan Bannon & Dee Dee Good (2nd 
service) 

Ushers:         Hal Linck (1st service)                             Hal Linck (1st service)          
         David Landis (2nd service)           David Landis (2nd service) 
Closing church building in January – John & Sue Rice 

mailto:pastorjohnehst@comcast.net
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This Week at Finland 
 

Tuesday, 7:15 pm – Worship team practice  
Wednesday, 7:00 pm – John Drescher’s small group 
Wednesday, 7:00-8:30 pm – Boys & Girls Club at the lower campus 
Wednesday, 7:15 pm – Youth Bible study 
Wednesday, 7:15 pm – Post High FUEL 

Thursday, 7:00-8:30 pm – Women Bible Study “Lessons I Learned in the Dark” 
Thursday, 7:00-8:30 pm – Men’s Bible Study on the book of “Hebrews” 

Saturday, 9:00am-4:00pm – “The Secret Church” conference here.  Steve Wiebe 
Johnson will share stories of our brothers and sisters in Christ around the world 
who meet to worship in secret places.  They have unwavering devotion to God and 
His Word in spite of the fact that they face prison, torture and even death if 

discovered.  Absorb the video lessons by Pastor David Platt on “How to Study the 
Bible”. This conference for both new, life-long believers & everyone in between is 
only $10 and includes lunch, refreshments, conference and workbook.   

 

*********************************************************************************************************************************************  

Last Week 

                                                        Attendance           

                                                    First service – 128           

                                                   Second service – 97                               
***************************************************************************************************************************** **************** 

Upcoming Finland Events 
Feb. 3-5 – Adult Retreat at Camp Hebron, Halifax, PA.  
Feb. 10-12 – Youth work weekend at Spruce Lake 
Feb. 18, 7-11:00 am - Fundraising Pancake Breakfast here.  Invite your friends. 
March – Family Month – more details will follow. 
March 3 – Youth Dinner (4:30 pm) and Auction (5:30 pm) 
 

Penn View Christian School is hosting a “Juice & Joe” and tours for families who 
are interested in Early Childhood through 8th grade for the 2012-2013 school year 
on Tuesday, Jan. 31, from 8:45-10:30am.  Skip breakfast at home and stop by 
Penn View for a quick bite and to explore just what you’ve been looking for in a 
school.  No registration fee is required for applications submitted at this event.  
Call Sandra Harrell at 215-723-1196 for more info.  Snow date will be Feb. 9 at the 
same times. 
 

A Spruce Lake Wilderness Camp brochure is posted on the bulletin board.  If 
your child is planning to attend camp there this summer, please take a look at the 
various programs available for different age groups and the dates they are offered. 
 

Eastern Mennonite University has visiting dates on Feb. 24 and March 24 for 
any interested students.  Please call EMU at 1-800-368-2665 to set up your visit or 
register at www.emu.edu/campusvisit.  

 

 

http://www.emu.edu/campusvisit

